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Dear Parents and Carers 

As we approach the end of term, I am writing to update you on a number of matters before 
we close for the Easter holidays. 

We have surveyed all our pupils over the past week and I am pleased to report that the vast 
majority of children were very positive about school. It is clear that many of them found the 
isolation that came with learning from home a challenge and they are just so happy to be 
back in school with their friends! 

We continue to be committed to providing the highest quality teaching while also making 
learning fun; the Virtual Reality Experience was a huge success and individual classes have 
enjoyed a range of enrichment activities such as visiting the lambs at Croft Farm, delivering 
gifts around the village for Mothering Sunday and marking the National Day of Reflection. 
Next week will include an Active Day and Easter celebrations before school closes on 
Wednesday. 

ACTIVE DAY - Monday 29th March 
The PTA have generously funded two inflatable obstacle courses for the children to enjoy on 
the last Monday of term. 

PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IN PE KIT ON MONDAY. 

 
EASTER CELEBRATIONS 
All the children will have the opportunity to take part in an Easter trail around the 
churchyard next week.  

There will be an Easter Service on Wednesday 31st March at 9:30am via Zoom. Everyone is 
welcome to join us: 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74565997617?pwd=SzUxRlhwMHNucmFiQXExaUFrNnRVQT09  

Meeting ID: 745 6599 7617 

Passcode: Easter 

 



DROP OFF AND COLLECTION 
For the safety of all, please respect others while dropping off and collecting your children. 
Please wear a face covering and maintain a safe social distance from others. 

As parents, you are responsible for the safety of your children off school premises. It has 
been noted that a number of parents are not looking after their children whilst waiting for older 
ones to come out of school. As a parent has written just this morning, ‘ allowing children to run 
around cars in the road with the level of traffic on the school road including machinery/tractors is an 
accident waiting to happen’.   

 

WORSHIP WITH FR ARAN 

Everyone is welcome to join Fr Aran and the children on Zoom at 2:45pm on Monday: 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83942623494?pwd=dmtBRWRGVzZ1TEdkckhkZnNrQXJlUT09 

Meeting ID: 839 4262 3494 

Passcode: 236012 

MERITS 

This week’s Merits will take place at the usual time of 2:30pm on Friday. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72809608097?pwd=MHdPSjMxZlJudFRTdFdiV1VFOEEyUT09  

Meeting ID: 728 0960 8097 

Passcode: Merits 

Everyone Welcome! 

 

HAPPY EASTER! 
I hope you and your family enjoy the Easter break and perhaps make the most of the 
opportunity to arrange some outdoor meetings with family and friends whom you may not 
have seen since before Christmas. The children return to school on Monday 19th April. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs HR Simms 

Headteacher 



 

 

 


